

Dr. Randy Hua, OD

Optometric Physician

i-Care Optometry 3021 Meridian Ave. San Jose, CA 95124

B: 408-979-1928 F; 408 440 4284

Info@icareoptometry.com

Date: August 1st, 2018

Dear i-Care Optometry Friends,

We hope this letter finds you doing well. For some of you, it has been a while since you have last visited our updated office. For others, we are glad you were able to visit us and hope you enjoyed our service and the experience we have worked hard to bring you. At ICO, we strive to bring you unparalleled service and individually customized eyewear. Therefore, as an added update bonus, we are pleased to announce our service and selection has just gotten bigger and even better than ever before.

As of August 1st, we have merged with Family EyeCare Center, AOC in Campbell for a truly wonderful union for your vision care needs. There are many benefits to you. Now there will be two convenient locations to choose from, quicker response time for your vision care needs, a large, dedicated team to help you, better competitive pricing, and much larger frame inventory.

I will stay on board for several weeks before I take my leave to spend time with my family. During this time, it would be great for those of you who need vision care to come in to get the services and eyewear you deserve while I can wish you well. I will surely miss you all very much.

Your medical records at i-Care Optometry are confidential of course. You need not do anything since your vision care with i-Care Optometry / Family EyeCare Center will be continued. Your records will remain on file at i-Care Optometry.

I have greatly valued our relationship, and thank you for your support and friendship over the years. Your vision care needs with the doctors and staff of FECC will surely be like family, only larger. Thank you for the opportunity to be part of your lives.

All the best,

Dr. Randy Hua, O.D.